Zion E-News: AUGUST 7, 2025



This Sunday

There will be no Sunday School classes this Sunday.

Watch for additional updates regarding Sunday School activities in the upcoming weeks.

10:15am Worship Service

Please enter through the main Sanctuary doors and use the restrooms in the foyer only. We ask that you be respectful of areas that are off limits and not go past the sanctuary and foyer

due to broken glass and smoke damage that pose a health risk.

Come hear guest speaker, Wendell Amstutz, share his thoughts on Christian Community, based on Colossians 3:1-16.

Due to the canceled service last week, we will do our My Coins Count this Sunday!

Please see below for our digital bulletin for August 10.

There will not be any paper copies available this week. We apologize for the inconvenience.

Pastor Steve will be out enjoying vacation time from August 1-12. For emergencies, please contact Pastor Jana at 503-577-9789.

ORDER OF SERVICE -August 10, 2025-

Prelude **GATHERING** Welcome and Announcements Call to Worship Congregational Singing Jesus Call Us (VT 30) In Christ There Is No East or West (VT 390) Passing the Peace WORD Congregational Singing Let Us Build a House (VT 336) Draw the Circle (VT 802) Children's Time & My Coins Count Collection Scripture Presentation: Colossians 3:1-16 Sermon: "Christian Community" by Wendell Amstutz RESPONSE Response Song: Come, Thou Fount (VT 563) Canby Center Volunteer Opportunities Prayers of the People SENDING

Benediction

Prelude: Kelsey Sommer Worship Leader: Jana Gingerich Song Leader: Louise Gingerich Children's Time: Jana Gingerich Speaker: Wendell Amstutz

BAPTISM

Please join us in witnessing and celebrating the baptism of Luci Coulombe on Sunday, August 10th at 2pm at Canby Grove Christian Center.

Baptism is a sign of new life in Christ and a commitment to walk in the way of Jesus through a life of discipleship and community. Luci is choosing to publicly affirm her faith and enter more fully into the shared life of the church.

Dessert will be shared after the baptism.

Announcements



JOIN MCC'S SCHOOL KIT CHALLENGE!

Each Sunday, from August 10-31, we will be collecting items for the MCC School Kit Challenge, which helps pack 25,000 school kits for students around the world! To see a list of supplies and find out more about this amazing ministry, click <a href="https://example.com/here







FIFTH SUNDAY SENIOR LUNCH

Sunday, August 31st at 11:45am at Country Cottage Restaurant in Woodburn

If you would like to participate, please sign up on the sheet in the church foyer!

SAVE THE DATE - CHURCH BBQ

Sunday, September 7 starting at 5pm

You are invited to an evening of fun and fellowship at the property of Charlie, Sheryl, Seth, & Eliza Gingerich! They will be grilling hamburgers and hot dogs, and will have activities to keep you busy. Please bring a side dish or dessert to round out the meal, and feel free to invite friends! We hope to see you there!

SUPER SUPPERS IS RETURNING!

The popular meal and fellowship gatherings are coming back for the months of September, October and November! All are welcome to participate: individuals, couples and families. There will be a sign-up sheet with additional information in the church foyer, or you can contact Jenna Oyer and Julie Yoder for more details.



"MONEY TALK FOR RELATIONSHIPS" WEBINAR BY EVERENCE

August 12 at 11am & 5pm PST

We all need to learn to talk about money, whether it's with ourselves, our partner/spouse, and/or our friends and family. This webinar is designed to teach communication skills surrounding this sensitive topic and is available for anyone interested.

To find out more and to register, click here.

WORDS OF GRATITUDE

Thank you for the prayers, gifts and remembrances during the passing of our sister and aunt Carol (Stringer). -Dick, Dot Hansen and family

Thank you to all of our volunteers who generously donated their time and gifts to make Zion's Vacation Bible School another huge success! We especially want to recognize this year's VBS Directors: Trina Fitzpatrick, Eliza Gingerich, Kaitlin Kauffman and Kelsey Sommer, who spent countless hours planning and overseeing all the details that created such a special week for our kids.

Resources

To visit the Zion Library's online card catalogue, click here

If you are interested in receiving updates from the following organizations, please subscribe at:

Anabaptist Climate Collaborative

Mennonite Central Committee

Mennonite Church USA

Mennonite Disaster Service

Mennonite Men

Mennonite Mission Network

Mennonite Women USA

Pacific Northwest Mennonite Conference

6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032

zionmennonite.org

Office hours: 9am-12pm Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday



